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Christian faith must be like a tree, 
reaching to heaven and rooted in love

News
Who’s who?

Mrs Johnston
Year 2 Teacher

I am really excited to have joined Ewhurst
Infant School as Cherry Class teacher,
working alongside Mrs West. I have been a
teacher for 14 years and I am particularly
passionate about getting children outside
and learning in nature. I have two children
aged 13 and 10 as well as three dogs, a cat
and a horse. I am also a keen runner and
am currently training for a half marathon.

Please remember that we 
cannot authorise any holiday 

during term time

A warm end….

As we come to the end of the second full week it
is clear to see that the children are fully settled
and into the swing of the year. (The parents also
seem more settled into the routine of the
morning!) Please remember that the bell rings at
8.55am and all children need to be in at this time.
Children don’t like being late for school, they find
it very unsettling. If a child arrives between 9am
and 9.15am they are marked as late and
persistently late child are picked up by Surrey’s
Inclusion Officer.

We have a number of new books which we need
covering before being able to go into the
classrooms. If anyone has any spare time and
would like to help with this please let the school
office know. You could collect the books and
sticky back plastic from the office and do this at
home (some have been known to say this can be
therapeutic!).

Forest Schools starts back next week, please see
the dates on the back of the newsletter.

We will be holding our Harvest Celebration on
Friday 1st October at 9.15am. We are hoping that
the weather will be kind to us so that we can hold
this on the playground which will mean we can
invite parents to join us! If the weather is not
kind we will hold it in the hall but I am afraid
parents would not be able to attend. We will
email you the day before to let you know!

Don’t forget that the meetings with the teacher
to hear about the curriculum for the year take
place next week. The meetings will be held on
these dates in the school hall.

Apple Class 23rd September 2.30pm
Holly Class 24th September 2.30pm

Cherry Class 20th September 2.30pm

Enjoy your weekend (hopefully the sun will stick
around!) Mrs McConnell

Ewhurst

Inspiring confident 
learners in God’s care

We learn to read 
and then 
read to learn
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Autumn Term 2021

September

Mon 20th Curriculum Meeting Cherry Class
@2.30pm

Thurs 23rd Curriculum Meeting Apple Class
@2.30pm 
Year 2 Forest Schools 

Fri 24th Curriculum Meeting Holly Class
@2.30pm

Tues 28th Lollipop training @ 9.00 

October

Fri 1st Harvest Celebration @9.15am with 
parents on playground if not raining. 
We will email the day before

Fri 1st Drop ins

Thurs 7th Year 1 Forest Schools 
Thurs 14th Year 2 Forest Schools

Thurs 14th PTA AGM – Wilson room
Fri 15th Drop ins

Thurs 21st Year 1 Forest Schools
Fri 22nd School closed
w/c 25th Half term

November

Mon 1st INSET Day
Tues 2nd Children back at school
Thurs 4th Year 2 Forest Schools

Fri 12th Drop ins

Thurs 18th Year 1 Forest Schools
Thurs 25th Year 2 Forest Schools
Fri 26th Drop ins 
December

Thurs 2nd Year 1 Forest Schools 
Fri 10th Drop ins
Fri 17th End of term, pick up @1.30

Spring Term 2022

January
Tues 4th INSET Day
Weds 5th Children back in school

Awards – 17/9/2021 
Good start of the term
Star of the Week
Apple Holly Cherry
Daphne Layla Matthew
Headteacher’s Award
Apple Holly Cherry
Arlo Rosie Amy
Jacob William Ca Ted
Kiera Felix Charlotte

School Council members have been elected 
from Holly and Cherry classes; Apple class 
will be joining next term.
Holly class
William Ca., Benjamin, Siena, Alice
Cherry class
Chloe, Lilian, Axel, Charlotte, Charlie

Data Collection Sheets– Statutory Requirement – in school bags today
We are required by law to send home your child’s Data Collection Sheets at the beginning of each 
year for you to check, make any amendments to contact details etc, and return to the office.  They 
are in your child’s school bag today. All sheets must be returned this term by 24th September, even 
if there are no changes.  Safeguarding practice requires us to have at least two emergency contact 
numbers, so please check carefully. Up to date phone numbers and email addresses are essential.  
Many thanks for your co-operation.  

We desperately still need more volunteers to 
help man the crossing

Can you spare 20 minutes once a week to help 
the children cross the road safely?  If you can 

please give your name to the office.  The 
training will take place at school on 28th

September at 9am and will take about 45 
minutes.  Thank you for your support.

The Ewhurst History Society 
is publishing a lovely book. 
More information is 
attached in the flyer. You can 
have a look at the book 
every Monday until half 
term at drop off.


